
Newsletter  

Monday 13th May 2024 

Forest Schools 

On Wednesday, Reception will be taking part in an educational 
forest school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please 

ensure children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the 
weather and bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long 

hair is tied back for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Reema     Class 1: Holly     Class 2:  Otto 

Class 3: Reggie     Class 4: Emmeline     Class 5: Quinn 

Class 6: Jacob     Class 7: Hugo F     Class 8: George H 

Class 9: Hugo M     Class 10: Eva   

Class 11: Poppy     Class 12: Seb L 

Class 13: Erin     Class 14: George O 

Whole School Award: Archie L (Class 9) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Well done to them all! 

Cash for Kids Fundraising 

We are pleased to announce that 
Scarlett and Harris have raised a 

wonderful £200 through their 
‘Guess the Sweets in the Jar’  

competition. They would like to 
thank children and families for 
supporting them and helping 
them to raise such a fantastic 

amount.  The winner of the jar of 
sweets was Ella (Year 3).  She 

guessed the exact figure of 123 
sweets!   

Year 4 Football Tournament 

Last week some of our Year 4 children participated in a Stockton 
Schools Football Tournament. They played a series of matches 

before making it all the way to the final. 

Not only did they represent our school brilliantly, they also 
walked away with the gold medal! 

Well done to all of the team! 

Friends of Wynyard Primary  
 

Non - Uniform Day 
A huge thank you once again for supporting our recent          

Non-Uniform Day. With your contributions, we raised a total of 
£465.50. All funds raised will be used towards prizes for our 

‘Bottle Tombola’ and other stalls that we don't have sponsors 
for at this year's Summer Fair. We really hope you can join us by 
helping to make it a fantastic day for our families and the wider 

community to enjoy. 
 

Summer Fair - Saturday 29th June 2024 
 Sponsorship Opportunities - Summer Fair 

We have two remaining sponsorship opportunities available for 
this year's Summer Fair.  

If you run your own business and are interested in sponsoring 
part of our event, please get in touch at  

Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com. 
 

Raffle Prizes  
For our Summer Raffle this year, we have already received 

some amazing prizes which have very kindly been donated by a 
number of local businesses. Tickets for our raffle will be on sale 

after half term. 
If you would like to donate a prize, please get in touch 

at  Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com. 

Velocity Holiday Club 
Velocity are hosting Holiday Club during half term. To find out 

more and secure a place, please use the link below: 
www.velocitysports.org.uk/go/book 

Year 6 Information 
 

Year 6 SATs 

Our Year 6s have completed the first of their Key Stage 2      
assessments (known as SATs) today. We are so proud of their 

positive ‘can do’ attitude and know they will have done       
amazingly well. I hope you will join us in wishing them the best 

of luck over this week. 
 

Year 6 Booster Club 

Just a reminder that there will be no Year 6 Booster Club this 
week as the final session was last week. 

 

Year 6 Bowling 

Year 6 are going to Planet Leisure bowling on Friday to celebrate 
the end of their SATs. The payment item is available on 

ParentPay. 

ParentPay 

ParentPay reminders were sent out last week. Please could            
anyone with outstanding payments please login to ParentPay and 

bring your account up to date before the holidays. Thank you. 

Welcome back! 

Today we welcomed back Mrs O’Brien following her maternity 
leave. Until the end of the academic year, Mrs O’Brien will be 
working across school providing additional support and cover. 
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